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Dear L GRO-B 

Dn reviewing our records I Bee that we have not 
Clinic for some ti®e. I think it ie important 
records up to date and adrise you ae to hether 
the future to treat or prevent any bleedingg I 
for the Haeiphilia Clinic and look forward to 

e sincerely 

0Lfl 
PHYSICIAN

seen you at the Haemophilia 
that we see you to keep our 
any treatment is required in 
enclose another appointment 

seeing you there. 
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